
 

      

 

 

Monday 25th March 2019 

Dear KS1 parents and carers, 

We would very much like to invite you all to our Easter Celebration on Wednesday 10th April 
2019 at 9.30am at St.Helen's Church, Etwall. The celebration will last approximately one 
hour. KS1 and KS2 are holding separate Easter Celebrations. 

All the children will be taking part, in some way, in the Easter Celebration. There will be a 
mixture of poetry and art in the telling of the Easter Story. The children have also chosen 
some lovely songs, which we hope you will join in with. 

We will be leaving school at approximately 9.10am to walk to the church. If you are able to 
come to the children's Easter Celebration, we would appreciate it if you could accompany us 
on our walk to/from the church by arriving at school at 9.10am. Please see the slip below. 
This will enable us to have good supervision of the children during the short walk to and from 
the church. If you help walk the children to the church, we will reserve you a seat for when 
we get there.  

We are looking forward to seeing you on Wednesday, 10th April 2019 if you are able to join 
us for the children's Easter Celebration. All children will be returning to school. 

Yours faithfully, 

KS1 teaching team 

KS1 EASTER CELEBRATION: Wednesday 10th April 2019 9.30am 
 

Name of child and class_______________________________________ 
 

Name/s of parent(s)/carer(s) _________________________________________ 
 

I/We will be attending the Easter Celebration but will not be able to help walk the children to/from 
church. 

I/We will be attending the Easter Celebration and will help walk the children to/from church at 
9.10am 

Please return to your child's class teacher by Tuesday, 2nd  April 2019 
 



 

 

 


